
WESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEWWESTVIEW
PUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOLPUBLIC SCHOOL

JUNE 2021 NEWSLETTERJUNE 2021 NEWSLETTER

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK
620 MacArthur Drive
Prince Albert, SK S6V 8C6
Phone: (306)922-4094
Fax: (306)922-4096
Principal - Ms. Cheryl Arcand
Vice Principal - Mr. Kim Jones

https://s.smore.com/u/383accc58d1cb123bd795561663ef104.jpg


LAST DAY OF SCHOOL


The last day of school for students is Friday, June 25th. Our 2021 - 2022 school year begins
on Thursday Sept. 2nd.

YEAR END AT WESTVIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL
Hello to all of our Westview families! It is hard to believe that our school year is winding down.
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our families for working with us this
school year. What a year it has been! Despite the challenges we faced we are proud of what we
accomplished TOGETHER Wolf Pack!
We would like to take this opportunity to wish a few members of our Westview Staff best
wishes as they will be leaving Westview in June to join other SRPSD schools in the fall of
2021, pursue other career goals and life adventures! A great big THANK YOU for your
leadership Mr. Jones and all the best to you at Wesmor High School. To our departing
teachers, Ms. Lukiw, Mrs. Kutnikoff-Brittain, Miss Hoey, Ms. Deschambeault and Miss
Whitford you made your students 2020-2021 school year one that was filled with learning and
laughter. Miss Peeteetuce, Miss Minshull, Mrs. Neudorf, & Miss Lorensen THANK YOU for
being rock star E.A.’s! Ms. Bradbury THANK YOU for making our office a warm, welcoming
place for staff, students & families! We thank each of you for your exemplary service to
Westview School students during your time here and wish you all the best in your future
endeavors!! Thanks from all of us!

Westview families here are a few important year end dates to mark on your calendars:·
Wednesday, June 16th a 1:00 p.m. – Grade 8 Virtual Farewell!
Thursday, June 17th, Group A Play-day in the morning and Group B Play-day in the
afternoon
Friday, June 25th – Report cards and last day of school for students



From all of us in the Westview School family, have a fun and safe summer holiday! See you on
Thursday, September 2nd for the first day of the 2021—2022 school year.
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IMPORTANT REMINDER
Please join Westview's Remind or sign up for text updates.
Either option will allow you to receive important bus updates
throughout the year.
See instructions below:

PREK & KINDERGARTEN
REGISTRATIONS 2021 - 2022
We are now accepting registrations for PreK & Kindergarten for
the 2021 - 2022 school year. Forms can be picked up at the
school or are available on our website at www.srsd119.ca,
click on the Our Schools tab - Westview Public School. (To
complete and email this form online, you must use Adobe
Reader). If you have any questions please feel free to contact
the school at 306-922-4094.
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COMMUNITY & SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

TAEKWONDO SUMMER CAMP

CHRISTINA'S ART SCHOOL
Follow your child’s heart… if they love drawing, make it a part of their life and help them
develop their skills at Christina’s Art School!!! We have taught many students (adults
included!) this life-long soul nurturing skill of creating artwork. We teach pencil drawing,
charcoal, pastels, colored pencils, acrylic painting & watercolor. Whether they develop their
love of drawing and art into a hobby, or it’s their launch into a secondary school and career, the
skills they acquire will be with them for life! We are now taking registrations for year-long
classes which start in September. Phone Christina Thoen, Certified Teacher (Art Major) for
more information and to register: 961-3350 or register online: www.christinathoen.com Also
see the students talent in the yearend Art Show on Facebook at “Christina’s Art School.”
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